

St Anne (Stanley) CE Primary & Nursery School Prescot Road Liverpool L13 3BT

Tel: 0151 228 1506 Fax: 0151 228 8581

Email: <u>Stanley-ao@st-annesstanley.liverpool.sch.uk</u>

19th October, 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Grammar Guides

We hope you find useful the **Grammar Guides** compiled by school to provide information about the grammar terminology your child is learning throughout this academic year. These guides are year group specific; and will hopefully enable you to support your child, at home with grammar application in writing.

Supporting your child with English at home

We have also included a leaflet devised by School Improvement Liverpool with how you can further support your child with English – especially reading, at home.

Each child will be issued with a copy of the guides for use at home.

Spelling

Your child is currently set spelling homework fortnightly, mostly consisting of word lists to learn.

The spelling of these words will be tested in class and will include words that have not been given to learn, but are in the specific patterns that the children have covered in class, to enable teachers to assess understanding of spelling patterns that have been taught.

Have a lovely half term everyone,

Thank you for your continued support,

Kindest regards

Mrs J. Simons Headteacher